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Administration Committee Corner 
Welcome to Spring!  We have some upcoming events that we are looking forward to.  We have a pasta nite coming up on April 26th and 
we hope to see everybody there.  We also have a Spring Beach clean up and are looking for volunteers for this event.  As a reminder, 
please be mindful when you do your Spring yard work– do not blow leaves and/or debris into the Lake or into the street as it eventually 
ends up in the Lake.  Remind your landscapers of this as well. 
Below are some items that you should be aware of: 

 2022 Membership Dues—There is a form attached on Page 3 of this newsletter for you to complete and send with your payment for 

the LFA 2022 Membership Dues.  Dues must be paid by April 6th; otherwise, a late fee is assessed. 

 Membership Raffle—Wouldn’t you like to win a free LFA Membership by participating in our Membership Raffle?  If so, see the next 
page for more details. 

 Pasta Nite—This favorite event has returned on Tuesday, April 26th at 7:00 P.M.  We would love to see all our members attend this 
fun event.  If interested, see the next page for more details. We are looking for volunteers to help with the set up for this event.  Any 
time you can volunteer is helpful to keep this Association running smoothly. 

 Beach Clean Up —We are planning a Beach clean up day on Saturday, April 23rd, with a rain date of Sunday, April 24th.  We are look-
ing for volunteers to help.  Please consider volunteering some time to help with this.  Any time you can give us is greatly appreciated. 

 Summer Beach Party—Some of the Committee Members are planning a Welcome to Summer Party on the Beach in June.  Once a 
date is determined, we would like to see all LFA members attend.  

 Event Committee—We need volunteers to be part of this Committee.  Anything you can do from help to planning, setting up, clean-
ing up, etc. is needed for our Events to be successful.  It’s a great way to meet other members and get involved in our Association.  
Please remember this is a volunteer run Association – please reach out if you can do anything to help. 

As a reminder, if you have questions or concerns about Lake Forest, please send an email to LakeForestAssociation@gmail.com.  Now 
that COVID 19 mandates have changed, please join us at our monthly meetings at the Clubhouse (see dates on the calendar of events).  I 
would like to wish everybody a safe and Happy Easter!  Thank you. 
 
John Hammond 
President, Administration Committee 
LakeForestAssociation@gmail.com 

From the Desk of our Boat Warden Matt Cohen….. 

The docks will be set in April.  A mass email will go out announcing when they are ready to be used. 

It is the responsibility of everyone who uses the docks to keep them clean.  A rake, scoop and bucket will be left out for your use.  
Other measures will be considered if the docks are not kept clean. 
Thanks for your cooperation. 

Calendar of Events 
April: 
1st April Fool’s Day 
2nd Ramadan Be- gins 
15th Good Friday 
 Passover   
17th Easter 
18th Tax Day 
20th Board of Director’s Meeting 6:30 P.M. (Clubhouse) 
 All LFA Members are invited to attend. 
22nd Earth Day 

23rd Beach Clean Up (Rain date:  4/24/22) 
26th Pasta Nite (Clubhouse 7:00 P.M.) 
24th Orthodox Easter 
 
May: 
5th Cinco de Mayo 
8th Mother’s Day 
20th Board of Director’s Meeting 6:30 P.M. (Clubhouse) 
 All LFA Members are invited to attend. 
30th Memorial Day 
 



USEFUL NUMBERS 
 
For Noise complaints/loud music—issues with college students. 
 
 Bridgeport Police Non-emergency number (203) 576-7671, if true emergency, 

call 911. 

 Call Sacred Heart Public Safety Office at (203) 371-7995.  They have their own 
security patrol on Thursday, Friday, and Saturday from September to the begin-
ning of May.  The college pays for the extra patrol/response from Bridgeport PD 
in our area.  Patrols are not used during the summer so if you have an issue, 
contact Dean Larry Wielk at the number listed below. 

 Call the Dean of Sacred Heart—Dean Larry Wielk at (203) 371-7916 (let him 
know how many times the same houses have been reported to Police and the 
same problems exist).   

 For other issues with city services-abandoned vehicles, illegal dumping, tree 
issues, blight public works, etc., or to report a concern, go to 
www.bridgeport.gov/Bridgeport 311. 

 

Important Contact Information 

 For questions/concerns about Lake Forest, please send an 
email to LakeForestAssociation@gmail.com. 

 

 For emergency situations, please call (203) 543-0572. 

Free Saturdays at the Zoo for Bridgeport Residents! 
Every Saturday through June 25, 2022, the Zoo will be free to all Bridgeport 
residents as part of the Zoo's COOL BLUE Bridgeport program.  Join us for 
two FREE special programs at 10am and 2pm in the Zoo's Greenhouse every 
Saturday! 
All guests MUST register online using the code COOLBLUE. Adults will need 
to show a photo ID proving Bridgeport residency (driver's license or Park City 
ID) upon arrival at the Zoo's Front Gate. Children must be accompanied by an 
adult.  https://www.beardsleyzoo.org/cool-blue.html  




